
OKLAHOMA STATE PRSSA 
PUBLIC RELATIONS STUDENT SOCIETY OF AMERICA 

For any questions regarding PRSSA membership, please contact us at 

prssaokstate.gmail.com. 

 

 

Hello,  

 

Thank you for your interest in the Oklahoma State University Public Relations Student 

Society of America!  

 

Unfortunately, we are no longer accepting applications for Fall 2016 membership.  

 

We expect to re-open membership applications in Spring 2017.  

 

Please check back then! 

 

- Okstate PRSSA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


